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    CALGARY SNOWMOBILE CLUB 

   Snow Trails & Tales 
  

October 2016 
    
 

Vice Presidentôs Report 
 
Welcome to the Calgary Snowmobile Club 2016/17 season.  I hope everyone is as excited about the 
prospects of a 'La Nina' white winter as I am.  This year my mission as VP is to continue supporting 
the key areas of interest that we have been turning focus to these last few years which include 
Expanding memberships, Supporting Safety, and advancing our reinvestment in our Cataract Riding 
system. I am really going to be pushing new member sign-ups this year as our value proposition is 
getting better and better.  Specifically, our trail system at Cataract has seen significant improvement 
and our grooming capacity was bolstered this summer.  Details to be provided by Scott and Glenn :)  
Additionally, the ASA sponsorship of 100 AST courses is a fantastic reason for non-members to give a 
club membership a try.  My personal support for these items will range from trail clean up, 
encouraging people to join me in taking the AST 1 course and I also intend to coordinate some 
alternate rides at Cataract to occur at the same time as some of the bigger destination rides for 
those of us not able to make the trip.   
  
We are still lacking in the Executive roles of Public Relations and Secretary.  If you or anyone else is 
interested in giving one of these roles a try then I encourage you to contact one of the serving 
members of the executive to discuss in this in more detail.  Some may think they would not be as 
effective as someone else but please keep in mind that at this point the gaps are being addressed ad 
hoc by the rest of the executive as time permits so any assistance would enhance our position.   
  
Finally I would like to inform the membership that I ordered a few more Black Fruit of the Loom 
hoodies.  The few left over from last year were not available in the larger sizes and I had one reorder 
to address a sizing issue from last year.  If you have an interest in these items please let me know so 
that I am sure to bring enough product to our next meeting/ride/sled show.  Pricing went up slightly 
this year but since we did not have to pay for the creation of the logo like last year the clubs overall 
price is much the same.  Pricing starts at $45 for a regular non-zipped hoodie up to XL.  Zippers add $7 
and larger sizes have a $3 up charge attached.  Please see the picture of the proof below to get a 
look if you haven't been able to see one in person at our meetings.  
  
 
 

NEXT CLUB MEETING ɀ TUESDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2016 ɀ 7:30 PM 
EAST CALGARY TWIN ARENAS (299 ERINWOODS DRIVE SE) 

 

For up-to-date information on Club events, meetings, photos and news, check out our website at: 
www.calgarysnowmobileclub.net  
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Vice Presidentôs Report continued . . .  

 
Thanks for your support, 

  
Darren Whitney 

CSC VP 
 

Social Convener ôs Report 
 
A big "Thank You" to Mike & Terri Hunka for hosting the #ÌÕÂȭÓ (ÏÒÓÅÓÈÏÅ 4ournament. Your 
hospitality is much appreciated! 
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Social Convenerôs Report continued . . .  
 
It was a breezy but beautiful day. Gorgeous setting out in the country with a handful of campers 
setup for the night. We had a great turnout with 10 teams vying for the championship. Two pits were 
running side by side and the competition was fierce!  
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Social Convenerôs Report continued . . .  

 
 
Winners were as follows:  
 
A team winners: Jorg & Myrna     
A team runners up: Len & Kasey 
 
B team winners: Gary & Jim 
B team runners up: Jan & Terri 
 
The Toilet award: Mike Hunka & Doreen 
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Social Convenerôs Report continued . . .  

 
   

 
To change things up we did a 50/50 poker hand 
draw with the entry fees. The $50 winning hand 
went to Mike Hayward. 
 
There was tons of delicious food, snacks and 
desserts. Thanks to all that came out to 
participate and support the club.  
 
 
 
 

Kasey Hayward 
CSC Social Convener  


